
MRes/PhD GRADUATE STAFF-STUDENT LIAISON COMMITTEE 

For the Graduate Staff-Student Liaison Committee Meeting to be held on 

Friday 15 March 2024 

A G E N D A 

1. Library  
there is a new course available to the students. Link: 
https://warwick.ac.uk/services/library/students/library-online-courses

2. Follow-up previous meeting 

i. 2nd year courses:  

Empirical Political and Theory: 

Manuel said that the total number of courses will not change and 

explain that the idea of uniting Empirical and Theory Political Economy 

is to try to have a more coherent course. Anwesh pointed out that the 

department should be careful when designing new courses to avoid 

repetitive content. Manuel said that they are closely following the 

advice from students. 

ii. Equality-diversity-inclusion AMP  

Next meeting for admissions 

iii. New building  

Everything is proceeding smoothly. 

3. EC9A1 reading time.  

Reading time for Micro was denied. Apparently is due to not having a lot of 

pages that are necessary to read (as opposed to Econometrics). No criteria 

have been found to justify the reading time. 

4. Marking preferences (Paper/Online) 

https://warwick.ac.uk/services/library/students/library-online-courses


Claudia said that some exams of the undergraduate will be online and some 

will be in person and therefore the marking preferences depend on that. 

There will be few changes at most, the allocation is not definitive. 

5. Matters Arising 

Moderation for Econometrics: Manuel said it was a professor/moderation 

decision and that he will try to be more persuasive in designing a better exam 

for the students (to avoid this kind of moderation trouble) 

6. Any other business 


